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Notice

This is to notify that the summer vacation will start from 10/05/2022
to 25/06/2022 in our college. However, the detained Teacher may
hold classes regularly besides that the teachers will be engaged in
different administrative activities during this period. The students may
contact their respective Head of the Department and Teachers for
classes and other academic works.
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